
 We  do  not  need  to  grease  the  skids  any  further  to  move  people  toward  a  hasty,  but  final 

 decision  to  allow  someone  else  to  assist  in  killing  them.  We  have  developed  wonderfully 

 effective  and  compassionate  hospice  workers  who  know  how  to  alleviate  discomfort  for  those 

 who  are  dying.  We  should  continue  to  foster  that  approach  that  actually  reveals  to  the  dying 

 that  they  are  valued. 


